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As the Shoreham licensee, LIPA also wishes Lo reinforce to the
Commission the need for prompt action on the EDO's reccocrmumendation.
A3 summarized below and detailed inm the attached affidavit of

LTPA's Shoreham Plant Resident Manager, Mr. Teslie M. Hili, +imeldy
sauthorigzativii Lo commence dJdecummissioning will aveid unnecessas y
COSTE To LIPA and the Lang Island ratepayeis aud will prevent

further complication of an already complex undertaking, LIPA
therefore respectfully urges that the Commission act in time to
enable the aforementicned immediately effactive Decommissioning
Order to be issued by May 15, 1992.

As of that date, LIPA will be fully mobilized to begin the
mest complex and radiologically challenging aspect of Shereham
decommissioning, i.e., activities related to removal, segmentation
and disposal of the Shoreham Reactor Pressure Vessel (RPV)
intarnals, to be followed immediately by segmentation and disposal
of the RPV jtself. These activities are constralned pending
authorization to decommission Shoreham. For the reasons described
in the attached affidavit, it is imperative that LIFA boegin these
activities as scheduled in order that they can be completed bafore
the end of 1992, at which point all federally 'icensed low level
radicactive waste purial sites are scheduled to close. We strongly
balieve that prompt removal of thase components from the Shoreham
site is in the best interests of LIPA, the Shoreham ccmmunity, the
ratepayers of Long Island and the NRC.

Project plans and preparations for Shoreham decommissioning
are proceeding on or close to the schedule originally provided in
the December 15%0 LIPA Shorehan Decommissioning Plan. LIPA has
comé to this point as a result of diligent effort on the part of
both LIPA personnel and the NRC staff. The NRC staff has fully
reviewved the LIPA Sherehan Decommissioning Plan, and has documented
its review in a Safety Evaluation Repert and Envircnmenta.
Assessment. To our knowledge, there are no remaining public health
or safety issues which would warrant further delay in issuance of
a4 Decommissioning Order. LIPA sinceraly appreciates the efforts of
all involved in getting us to this peint. Further delay, however,
will impact LIPA's ability to initiate the activities noted above,
resulting in unnecessary project compl.cations and costs.

We thank you for your timely consideration of this matter.

Sincerely yours,

/ﬁ%ﬂﬁan/’r‘f /6244Ui;§§;

Rizhard M. Xessgel
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Attachmenc

ce: Samual J. Chilk
Edwin J. Rels
James M. Taylor
James P. McGranary



